Friday 25t March 2022 (during school day)

Children will be able to choose from a number of different gifts to give to their
mum / nan / special someone.

Please order and make payment via Schoolgateway
by Tuesday 22" March and remember to ensure that the correct payment is
made for the total number of gifts required.

the gift/s are for.




